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Arbitrators to Decide on Class Arbitration – For Now

News

11.02.16


Wendy Coats, of the firm’s Boston office, was quoted in the article “Arbitrators to Decide on Class

Arbitration – For Now” featured in the Daily Journal on November 2, 2016.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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